Subject: FW: RFI response Schedule - NLH Application Deferral and Recovery of Expenses -
Increased Capacity-Related Supply Costs on the Island Interconnected System in 2014

From: Cheryl Blundon

Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2014

To: Geoff Young

Subject: RE: RFI response Schedule - NLH Application Deferral and Recovery of Expenses -
Increased Capacity-Related Supply Costs on the Island Interconnected System in 2014

Mr. Young:

Hydro's request to extend the deadline to file its responses to the RFIs filed in this matter
to Wednesday November 12th has been granted.

The remainder of the process and schedule of dates for this application will be established
following receipt of the RFI responses.
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